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To: FERGAS
Subject: DOE Docket 14-179-LNG
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 11:29:10 AM

Dear Mr. Anderson:
 
I oppose the DOE Docket 14-179-LNG on the grounds that it is NOT in the public
 interest.
 
Please see letter from Mr. James Carvalho of Bolton MA.
 
Sincerely,
Jane Moosbruker, Ph.D.

Bolton MA
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